4/10/2020 Letter :: Request Disposed Off

Government of India
Power Grid Corporation of India Ltd.
Plot No.4, unit-41,Niladri Vihar,
Chandrasekharpur, Bhubaneswar

Dated: 10/04/2020
To

Shri Tryambak Karbhari Kadam
At. Niklak

Po. Akola

Jalna

431202

Registration Number : PGCIL/R/E/20/00134/9

Dear Sir/Madam

I am to refer to your Request for Information under RTI Act 2005, received vide letter
dated 29/03/2020 and to say that There is no vacancy of Diploma Engineer Trainee
notified by Odisha Projects..

In case, you want to go for an appeal in connection with the information provided, you
may appeal to the Appellate Authority indicated below within thirty days from the date
of receipt of this letter.

Shri Ravindar Kumar S, (Odisha Project)

FAA & CGM (I/C)

Address: Plot No.4, Unit-41, Niladri Vihar,Chandrasekharpur,Bhubaneswar
Phone No.: 06742720765

Yours faithfully

( Shri S. K. Mishra (Odisha Project))
CPIO & Dy. General Manager

Phone No.: 06742720752

Email : saroj.mishra@powergridindia.co

https://rtionline.gov.in/RTIMIS/CP10/ui.finalReplyLetter.php
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